
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

     I have received an email from the Grand Blanc Transportation this afternoon. With 
the change in school day for Grand Blanc Schools and the restrictions set by the CDC, 
Holy Family School hours will be 7:35am - 2:40pm. The Transportation Department is 
asking for an accurate count of students who will be riding the bus. (Currently, the 
restrictions from the CDC state 1 student per seat, 26 students per bus.) A Jotform will 
be following this email tomorrow to get the necessary information from our families to 
then send to the Transportation Department by Friday, August 7th. The buses will drop 
off our students at 7:30am and pick up our students at 2:35pm. Students who will be 
picked up by car will be dismissed by letter of last name beginning at 2:40pm. I will be 
making changes to the "HFS Roadmap" and send the link on Friday to all families to 
keep you abreast of all changes.  

Thank you for your partnership and prayers. 

Many blessings, 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family Catholic School 

 


